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Regional Council delivers strong performance 

West Coast Regional Council’s second quarter non-financial performance report 
shows it performing strongly.  
 
The just-released report details how well Council is working to achieve first year 
targets set out in the Long-term Plan 2024-2034.  
 
Twenty-two of the 27 targets are on track to be achieved by the end of the current 
financial year.  
 
Chief Executive Darryl Lew says the report shows that unfortunately four targets 
cannot now be reached. 
 
“This is because we've set targets of 100% which means even if we don’t deliver just 
one element of a piece of work, we fail to achieve the target as a whole.  
 
“The year-end report will detail how close we were to achieving those 100% targets.” 
 
Darryl Lew says the Council continues to deliver for Coast communities, enabling a 
prosperous economy, and a healthy environment  
 

–Ends– 
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